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On March 26th, 2014, Department of Fisheries and Oceans officers, from the Langley 
BC Detachment, were patrolling the Fraser River near New Westminster when they 
observed a 14 foot Lund tied to the shore between the booms and shoreline. The 
officers recognized the vessel as the possible stolen featured on a Stolen Boats 
Canada bulletin they had received. Officers Clattenburg, McCrae, Klassen and Aitken 
secured the vessel and confirmed it to be the 2008 Lund that had been stolen from 
North Vancouver in early March. The vessel was seized and secured for further 
investigation with the assistance of the Coquitlam RCMP. 
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